
 

 

 

 

    RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

CIRCULAR NO./ 095/ RIAS/ 2023-24                                            DATE- 30-12-23 

Dear Parents,  
 

Greetings from RIAS! 

The new Ryan School OS App is launched exclusively for students of Ryan 

Group of Schools. Please click here to install this app. 

 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.practically.ryan&hl=en

_US&pli=1 

 

Once installed, open the app and login using the same credentials/registered 

phone number as you have been using to login to the Practically App. Your 

login to the current Practically App will be disabled on 31st December 2023, 

beyond which all Ryan school students should only use the new 

Ryan School OS App. 

 

Regards 

Team RIAS 
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